
 
 

Margaret Comes 
Associate Counsel 
Law Department 

 
Rockland Electric Company 

4 Irving Place – 18th Floor  New York NY 10003   212 460 3013   212 677 5850  fax  comesm@coned.com 
 

 

        October 31, 2024 

Sherri L. Golden, Secretary 

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 

44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor 

P.O. Box 350 

Trenton, NJ  08625-0350 

 

RE: In the Matter of the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ Response to the Covid-19 

Pandemic 

Docket No. AO20060471 

 

Dear Secretary Golden: 

 

 Attached for filing on behalf of Rockland Electric Company (“RECO” or “the 

Company”) are amended templates.  

Three templates for April – June 2024 have been amended to correct arrearage data.1   

Six templates for October 2023 through March 2024 have been amended to add 

Disconnect/Reconnect data that was not previously available.  The Company explained in prior 

template filings that, because of a change in its billing system, it was unable to retrieve 

Disconnect/Reconnect data for the months of October 2023 through March 2024 but continued 

attempts to retrieve that data.  The Company has successfully retrieved that data, and the 

Amended Templates for October 2023 through March 2024 with the Disconnect/Reconnect data 

are now being filed.      

Respectfully submitted, 

 

      ________________________ 

      Margaret Comes 

 

 
1 These revised templates with corrected arrearage data were previously provided to Staff. 


